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Circular 0135 

 

14 June 2021 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

NEW EMPLOYEE JOINING THE MANAGEMENT TEAM. 

 

We are very sad to announce that Priscilla Holtzhausen has tendered her resignation to 

pursue a very exciting position that was offered to her.  Priscilla will finish working her 

notice this month and her last day with us will be the 30th of June 2021.  We wish her well 

in this new chapter in her life and will certainly miss her. 

 

To this extend we welcome Kim Grimes to the team who will be replacing Priscilla in the 

capacity of Duty Manager.  Kim comes from a background of hospitality and event 

management having been part of Zavion Kotze’s team who has co-ordinated the most 

fabulous and glamorous weddings in the Country.  We are very excited to have Kim’s 

knowledge and expertise and look forward to her creative contributions to the team. 

 

Please join me in welcoming her to the Evergreen Family! 

 

 

 
 

Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


